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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE INSURANCE COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Phil Hermanson at 3:30 p.m. on February 6, 2012, in 
Room 152-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except:
Representative Shultz - Excused
Representative Johnson - Excused 

Committee staff present: 
David Wiese, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Ken Wilke, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Melissa Calderwood, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Cindy Lash, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Sue Fowler, Committee Assistant

Conferees appearing before the Committee:
Kris M. Kellim, Kansas Insurance Department
Ken Abitz, Kansas Insurance Department

Others attending:
See attached list.

Hearings on:
HB 2508 Insurance Holding Company act

Representative Hermanson, opened the hearing on HB 2508.

Ken Wilke, Office of Revisosr of Statutes, gave an overview on HB 2508.

Proponents:
Kris  Kellim,  Kansas  Insurance Department,  (Attachment  1),  gave testimony before the  committee in 
support of HB 2508.

Ken Abitz, Kansas Insurance Department, (Attachment 2), appeared before the committee in support of 
HB 2508.

Hearing will be continued on Monday, January 13, 2012  on HB 2508.

Discussion and action on:
HB 2486 Changing the frequency of examinations and medicare provider organizations

Representative Burroughs made a motion    HB 2486    be passed favorably.  Seconded by Representative   
Fawcett.  Motion carried. 

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim. Individual remarks as reported herein have not been submitted to the individuals 
appearing before the committee for editing or corrections. Page1



CONTINUATION SHEET

The minutes of the House Insurance Committee at 3:30 p.m. on February 6, 2012, in Room 152-W of the 
Capitol.

Representative Grant moved to approve the February 1, 2012 committee minutes as written with one  
correction.  Seconded by Representative Billinger.  Motion carried.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 8, 2012, 3:30 p.m. In Room 152-S in Capitol.

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m.
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